
Memorandum 
To: Wendy Shea-Tamag, Deputy City Clerk 

From: Shawn Carlson, Support Services Sergeant 

Date: September 29, 2021 

Re: New Liquor License Application 

RE:   Social Bar and Lounge II 

DBA:   Social Bar & Lounge 

Location:  240 Village Park Drive, Unit C, Littleton, CO 80122 

Manager:  Dawn Cominsky  DOB:

At your request, a background investigation was conducted on the abovenamed establishment and the 

abovenamed parties. The investigation included a check of Colorado Bureau of Investigation records. 

No derogatory information was discovered.   

The records of the Littleton Police Department were also searched and no incidents at this location 

were related to the sale or consumption of alcohol by the establishment or its licensee. 




